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• Strategy is a well defined roadmap of an 

organization. It defines the overall mission, vision 

and direction of an organization. The objective of a 

strategy is to maximize an organization’s strengths 

and to minimize the strengths of the competitors.

• Strategy, in short, bridges the gap between “where we 

are” and “where we want to be”.



Components of a Strategy Statement

• The strategy statement of a firm sets the firm’s long-

term strategic direction and broad policy directions. It 

gives the firm a clear sense of direction and a 

blueprint for the firm’s activities for the upcoming 

years. The main constituents of a strategic statement 

are as follows:



• Strategic Intent

• An organization’s strategic intent is the purpose that it exists and why it will continue to exist, 
providing it maintains a competitive advantage. Strategic intent gives a picture about what an 
organization must get into immediately in order to achieve the company’s vision. It motivates the 
people. It clarifies the vision of the vision of the company.

• Strategic intent helps management to emphasize and concentrate on the priorities. Strategic intent 
is, nothing but, the influencing of an organization’s resource potential and core competencies to 
achieve what at first may seem to be unachievable goals in the competitive environment. A well 
expressed strategic intent should guide/steer the development of strategic intent or the setting of 
goals and objectives that require that all of organization’s competencies be controlled to 
maximum value.

• Strategic intent includes directing organization’s attention on the need of winning; inspiring 
people by telling them that the targets are valuable; encouraging individual and team 
participation as well as contribution; and utilizing intent to direct allocation of resources.

• Strategic intent differs from strategic fit in a way that while strategic fit deals with harmonizing 
available resources and potentials to the external environment, strategic intent emphasizes on 
building new resources and potentials so as to create and exploit future opportunities.



• Mission Statement

• Mission statement is the statement of the role by which an organization intends to serve it’s 
stakeholders. It describes why an organization is operating and thus provides a framework within 
which strategies are formulated. It describes what the organization does (i.e., present capabilities), 
who all it serves (i.e., stakeholders) and what makes an organization unique (i.e., reason for 
existence).

• A mission statement differentiates an organization from others by explaining its broad scope of 
activities, its products, and technologies it uses to achieve its goals and objectives. It talks about 
an organization’s present (i.e., “about where we are”). For instance, Microsoft’s mission is to help 
people and businesses throughout the world to realize their full potential. Wal-Mart’s mission is 
“To give ordinary folk the chance to buy the same thing as rich people.” Mission statements 
always exist at top level of an organization, but may also be made for various organizational 
levels. Chief executive plays a significant role in formulation of mission statement. Once the 
mission statement is formulated, it serves the organization in long run, but it may become 
ambiguous with organizational growth and innovations.


